February 24, 2025

Mark Richardson
Commissioner — Precinct 4

Chuck McHam
Commissioner — Precinct 3

Wade McKinney
County Judge

Pursuant to Chapter 775 of the Texas Health and Safety Code, Subchapter E, Sec. 775.082,
Henderson County Emergency Service District (ESD) 8 will not be submitting an “Audit
of District” due on June 1, 2025. ESD 8 was formed as a result of the November 2023
clection and did not receive any tax revenue until the beginning of its fiscal year on October
1,2024.

ESD 8 will not complete its first full year of operation until September 30, 2025, at which
time a full audit as required by Chapter 775 of the Texas Health and Safety Code will be
submitted to your office no later than June 1, 2026.

You may refer questions to myself or Ashton Elder — Commissioner — Treasurer ESD 8 at
903-681-7330 or ashton(@elderdodge.com

Respectfully,
o

Phil Elery
Commissioner — President

Emergency Service District 8

CC:
Lynn McCawlcy
County Auditor



